

Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org



10<sup>th</sup> March 2023

## Religion and World Views trip to King's Lynn Mosque Tuesday 23rd of May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

To help us answer our big question 'How do a Muslim's beliefs affect how they live their lives? We will be visiting the West Norfolk Community Centre in King's Lynn on Tuesday 23rd of May.

During the visit we will have a chance to look inside a real place of worship, compare it to other styles of mosque around the world, find out some of the daily prayers a Muslim undertakes and what are the most important parts of following Islam for a Muslim. This will all help the children to gain a better understanding of their unit of work.

Two classes will leave school shortly after registration and return around 1 pm. The other two classes will leave around 11 am and return in time for normal school pick-up. The children should come dressed in school uniform. They will require packed lunches (which are available to order from school in the usual way via ParentMail by 8<sup>th</sup> May 2023) and water bottles. By May, it is possible the children will not need warm coats but we will send reminders nearer the time.

In order to meet rising travel costs, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.48 per child (£2.24 if your child receives Free School Meals) payment is to be made in the usual way via ParentMail.

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please pay and consent via ParentMail by 1st May 2023.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school.

Please note consent must be received for your child(ren) to be able to attend the trip.

**Best Wishes** 

The Year 4 Team